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EDITORS  RITA / TIM COLSON  N2VZD@AOL.COM         (PLEASE SUBMIT ALL CLUB MATERIALS TO THIS ADDRESS) 

PRESIDENTS COLUMN  

The other day one of the senior managers asked me if I had any idea why sales inside our convenience stores was 
down. My first and only thought was when you fill up your car at a cost of close to fifty dollars, not many dollars are left 
to spend inside a store for the average working person. One of the major insurance [health] will have an 8% increase in 
the cost of health insurance. I haven’t heard of many people getting an 8% pay raise. 
This leading to my concern with gas prices an average of 3.30 per gallon today and probably heading to $4.00 dollars 
per gallon, I wonder how many people will forgo an extended trip to a car show. I hope enthusiasts will use a car show 
as a vacation time and come. 
We need to have a show that will entice the whole family to want to come, and have a great time. 
The club needs everyone to come up with ideas for our up coming Recall. With many options we should be able to pick 
the one that will make for a great outing for everyone. 
Our Thanksgiving outing at Plainville Turkey restaurant was outstanding, what great food!! Attendance was down this 
year with 15 people attending. Barb received a call Monday that some people had the wrong date on the calendar, or 
our numbers would have been greater. 
The car was placed for it’s winter nap, with a fresh oil change and fuel additive in the gas tank. Still need to go back 
and pull the battery to bring back to the house and put on a battery tender. 
Please get your menu to Rita for our Christmas dinner in January. 
Hope everyone has a very happy Thanksgiving and Christmas. I love family time. 
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                                 FOR SALE 
1963 Corvair Convertible 
New floor pans and patch panels already installed.  
Sold without drive train.  Car has new brake system.  
$1000.00 
1964 Monza Convertible  110 4-speed. 
Complete car.  Silver/Black interior.  Engine turns.  
Stored inside many years.    Some rust.  $1000.00 
1962 Corvair Load side pickup 
Vehicle from Washington State has been in storage 
for 10-15 years. 
Black with white stripe.  Newly upholstered seat.  
Vehicle is very solid, with some small rust spots.  
Bed and floors perfect.  Starts, runs in the yard.  No 
information about the engine.  $4500.00 
  more info call Tim       1-   802-375-6782 

             FOR SALE 
13 inch tires like new 
More info call phil at  
(315) 732-1262 
Located at utica ny area 

RITA’S ACTIVITY PAGE 

             FOR SALE 
2 185R70X14 premium Coo-
per snow tires with less 
than one season on them. 
They are on mid size gm 
wheels. 
Call tim colson or better 
yet email me for pictures. 
$100.00 obo 
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                    TIMS NOTES   (YOUR EDITOR) 
                       RAMBLINS   from the editor. 
Howdy 
Well another month has slipped by us already.  
We have had some great times this  year already, shows , trips , 
and other meetings including fun and of course food!! 
We hope to do lots more of the same type of fun things next 
year.. 
   
We are still very busy with our move.  I am slowly building the 
new shop.  Of  course it is not big enough …but I finally got the 
big truck empty and SOLD!!  Boy the place looks better with-
out it.  Now to put all that “stuff” away. 
Be thinking on our proposed display engines to take to shows. 
Maybe 2 would be in order. a cutaway unit and a running one. 
We should build a trailer to put both on and the stuff to support 
the running one.  More input?? Sure would catch attention!! I 
hope this idea flys , but someone else is going to have to help 
with it. It’s a dirty job , but I bet  it would become famous in a 
hurry around here!! plus it will be a darn good learning experi-
ence for a lot of people helping with it. 
How much can YOU help with this project??  If we all pitch in 
resources , we can make this a super display at a very minimal 
cost. I am scramblin to get my shop usable for the January tech 
meeting.  A long way to go yet , but there is still hope.  I hope to 
do a “dirty hands” type session. 
Come to the next meeting to hear more about this. 
Do we have any graphics artists in the group that could help 
with design and construction , of a nice large (well , one that 
fits in a car or van) sign to take to shows? 
We sure can keep busy this winter , if this all comes together. 
We now have a very nice  club website together with Lenny’s 
brother doing the hard part for us.  
Our tours all went well this year with pleasant surprises in re-
spect to weather quality. 
We had a great time , and nobody got lost this year. Our 2 ham 
radio operators help keep track of things well. The knack of 
smooth caravaning is still needing tweaking , but getting better 
as we go. 
Please come to the next meeting. 
Until next month 
.  Tim Colson  
 (315) 689-3366 or N2VZD@aol.com 
 

                                            
      The meeting was called to order by President Dave Robinson 
at 7:00.  Those present were: the Robinsons, the Dunlaps, the 
Colsons, Kevin Fear, the Lombardos, the Domsers, the Gaffneys 
and Len Smith. 
     the minutes of the previous meeting were accepted as was the 
Treasurer's report. 
     Old Business:  It was discussed again to make the Friday of 
the Recall a full day.  Rita mentioned possibilities for trips/tours. 
         Boats--Chittenango Canal / Skaneateles Lake 
         Trains--Old Forge 
     Brainstorm ideas and bring suggestions to next meeting.  Fo-
cus on travel time of 30-60 minutes.  Show engine--Dave has res-
cued a sign we can reuse to display with the engine.  What infor-
mation should be on the sign?  We need to decide whether to 
build a full running engine or a cut away engine first and we must 
begin to gather parts. 
     Events--November 11--Plainville Turkey Farm.   We need to 
return our After Christmas Party reservations to Rita for the 
January 6 party. 
     Website--It is up and running.  We need more material for it.  
Tim will send Jim more information to include.  Other ideas are 
welcome. 
     Recall--There has been discussion about having a youth 
group sell ice cream for their fund raiser.  There may not be 
enough people attending to make it worthwhile for them. 
                 It was agreed to invite other air-cooled vehicles to the 
Recall (VW and Franklin {not Stanley Steamer}).  We need to 
develop a fee rate for showing non-Corvair cars. 
     New Business:  There was a discussion of possible purchase 
of poster of John Fitch for display at events.  No decision was 
made. 
     The meeting was adjourned at 7:55. 
                                                              Respectfully Submitted 
                                                                  Len Smith 
                                                                 Acting Secretary 
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  WOW!! This is some meal!! 
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WE WISH TO THANK ALL THE SPONSORS AND SUPPORTERS OF OUR CLUB AND THE RECALL.  WITHOUT THE HELP THEY 
PROVIDE WE COULD NOT DO IT ,  PLUS THE WORDs” CORVAIR PARTS AND  SERVICES” WOULD BE HISTORY.. 
 

  635-5681   7AM —7PM 
     MONDAY – FRIDAY 

 PLUS MANY OTHERS…………...THANKS TO  ALL OF YOU!! 



                                             C.N.Y.C.C.  MEMBERSHIP 
                                   
 
NAME:_________________________________________________________ 
STREET ADDRESS:______________________________________________ 
CITY:__________________________STATE___________ZIP:___________ 
TELEPHONE:___________________E-MAIL:_________________________ 
 
ARE YOU A MEMBER OF CORSA?_____________PLEASE JOIN NOW!  Ask us for details 
HOW MANY CORVAIRS TO YOU OWN?   ________   PARTS?    Y___   N___       
 
CENTRAL NEW YORK CORVAIR CLUB WELCOMES YOU. PLEASE FEEL FREE TO ADD ANY COM-
MENTS TO THIS FORM. 
 
Please remit form and dues ($20.00) to: 
  
                      Len Smith 
                      3881 Clockville Road 
                      Canastota, NY 13032 

CENTRAL NY CORVAIR CLUB  INC 
PO BOX 616 
JAMESVILLE, NY   13078 
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